Dear ________
This letter is to invite you as a UCSF Graduate Division Alumnus, or former UCSF Postdoctoral Scholar, to join us for a Postdoctoral Scholars/Alumni Dinner on Wednesday, September 23rd, 2009.  It will be held in room N114, Genentech Hall at our Mission Bay Campus, commencing at 7 PM and concluding at 9:30 PM.  All expenses are borne by us;  there is no cost to those who attend.
Here is a little background.  Last February 10th, the Graduate Students’ Association  sponsored a career mentoring dinner.  It also had some Graduate Division Alumni Association (GDAA) support, and was part of a larger UCSF program called Career and Research Days.  While dining, a dozen UCSF Graduate Division Alumni (including perhaps yourself) served as mentors and answered questions and presided over discussion groups about the various industries and career paths that the graduate students were contemplating.  Approximately ___students attended and every one found the experience extremely valuable.  The event was a huge success!
We at the GDAA encourage our alumni to remain connected with UCSF and to make their substantial skills and experience a resource for successive generations.  Thus, we have decided to sponsor a similar event, this time for the members of the Postdoctoral Students’ Association, another substantial population within our academic community.  These postdoctoral scholars are researchers with advanced degrees, but not yet experienced in the world beyond academia.   Like the graduate students, they have questions and concerns about launching biomedical and technology careers.

You may have been one of our valued mentors, having participated in the February event.  Others to whom we write this letter are first-time invitees.  In either case, we write to invite you to join us at another similar event to share your experiences to nurture future newcomers to your industry or research area.
Can you attend?  We very much hope you will share your experience and advice with our postdoctoral scholars.  It is your participation that will make this event successful.  Please let us know if you can attend as soon\as possible.

Sincerely,

Dan Keller, MS ‘83

President, UCSF Graduate Division Alumni Association

Arthur M. Strosberg, PhD ‘70

Immediate Past-President, UCSF Graduate Division Alumni Association

